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There was a research project done in 200112 by an ambulance officer smith called the Atrition 
Rates Research Project (AARP). This project surveyed all ambulance officers and operations 
centre assitance that had left the ambulance service in the prevoius 5 years. It concentrated on 
the reasons why staff had left. The results and recommendations were not to my knowledge 
acted on. Officer Smith is not allowed to discuss it due to confidentiality issues (insert here the 
ASNSW does not want the results released), you should ask to read this report. 


